
April 22, 2024

Dear Faculty, Staff, and Students,

This morning, we had the pleasure of hosting Chancellor King and members of his staff for a
quick visit to our campus. We spoke to Chancellor King about our plans for the student success
center in Jewett Hall,  met with University Senate and Student Association leaders, visited the
Stories from the Archives, Paul Klopfer, the Bauhaus, and the Nazis exhibit in Reed Library, and
held a media session. As a special surprise, Chancellor King met with Yan Jiang, our 2024
recipient of the Norman R. McConney, Jr. EOP Student Excellence award to present his
certificate.

During the briefing with local media, the Chancellor addressed results of the state budget process,
which concluded in Albany this weekend. We do not yet know the amount or impact of the budget
process to our campus yet.  However, early indications are that there could be positive news
regarding operating expenses and TAP. I will keep you updated as we learn more from our local
representatives and SUNY.

I want to thank the senate and student leaders who were able to rearrange their schedules at a
very short notice to meet with Chancellor King.  Overall, I was very pleased to hear Chancellor
King express his commitment to SUNY Fredonia.

Very truly yours,
Dr. K

Stephen H. Kolison, Jr., Ph.D.
President and Professor
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Naomi Baldwin <Naomi.Baldwin@fredonia.edu> Mon, Apr 22, 2024 at 2:18 PM
To: "Mrs. Cynthia A. Ahlstrom" <leg.keith@gmail.com>, "The Honorable Frank A. Pagano" <pagano.frank@gmail.com>, "Mr.
Anthony J. Dolce" <adolceconsulting@gmail.com>, "Mr. Richard J. Morrisroe" <richm@vandettelaw.com>, Tamu Graham-
Reinhardt <tamu.a.reinhardt@jpsny.org>, Rosemarie Rapisarda <rapi6781@fredonia.edu>, "The Honorable Stephen W.
Keefe" <stephenkeefe@netscape.net>, "Mr. Richard Alexander" <rlalexander83@gmail.com>

Good afternoon College Council members,
Please see a message from President Kolison below.

Naomi
[Quoted text hidden]
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